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 May 2020 Newsletter 
 
 

  Immaculate Conception School 
    3285 Cathedral Ave Prince George BC V2N 5R2 

    http://www.icschool.ca/T: 250-964-4362 E: icsoffice@cispg.ca 

 
Principal’s Message 

Flowers are beginning to bloom, trees are budding, the weather is 

slowly warming up… spring is finally here!  

We thank you for your continued support, kind and encouraging 

words for our staff and the constant feedback, which has helped 

guide our distant teaching. Please continue to reach out to your 

child (ren)’s classroom teacher or myself with any questions or 

concerns.  

Despite all the uncertainty that lies ahead, we are hopeful for 

September and we continue to plan for the new school year!  

Families will receive information over the next few weeks.  

We have included an Online Learning tab on our website that will 

link to teacher’s weekly overviews. We also have other useful 

links and websites there! We will continue to keep this updated 

for families! 

As we begin this month of May, we honour Mary in a very special 

way and celebrate her commitment to God.  Mary placed her 

trust in God and emphatically said yes to Him!  

Happy Mother’s Day to all our mothers… we celebrate each and 

every one of you!  

 

Have a blessed month! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming School Events 
 

May 1 

 
Cambridge Uniform Promotion begins 

 

May 8 

 
Bell Schedule survey closes 
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Student Contact 

From the Ministry of Education 
Regular student contact must be maintained at a minimum of once 

per week. Teachers will be documenting contact, as mandated by 

the Ministry of Education, so that we can ensure that students' 

needs are being met.  If teachers have not been able to make 

contact, this will be reported to administration.  

 

Parents 

Website 
 Please check the website for the most recent updates by grade. 

 

Uniforms 

The “Save the GST” discount is valid from May 1- May 31. Please see 

attached flyer.  

 

Online bookings are filling up quickly. We encourage all families to 

book now. 

 

Fitting: https://www.cambridgeuniforms.com/pages/book-an-

online-fitting 

 

We would love your help to encourage families to connect to our 

blog to be the first to know about giveaways, promotions and news. 

Blog: https://www.cambridgeuniforms.com/blogs/articles 

 

We look forward to the successful return to school in September 

when students will once again be truly excited about learning and 

being with their friends. Our stores remain closed for the present. 

However, we are available by phone at 1-800-924-9060 or 604-924-

9069, online or via Zoom for any assistance required. 

 

 

 

Faith Matters 

Important Dates 

School Mass 
School Mass has been 

cancelled.  

Parish/School Mass 
Our Parish/School Mass has 

been cancelled  

 

Mass Schedule IC Parish 

Daily Mass has been 

suspended until further 

notice 
Daily Mass 9 AM Mon – Sat 

Sunday 9 & 11AM, 7 PM 

Pastor: Fr Chris Lynch 

www.icparish.ca 
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